
Gender and Sexuality Center

Happy Summer Break!

The Gender and Sexuality Center would like to thank everyone who attended any of our

programs and events this year or stopped in the virtual or physical office! We want to wish all

of the Golden Grizzlies a safe, happy, and healthy summer

Special Announcements

GSC Summer Hours

As of now, the Gender and Sexuality Center is still open virtually, and our summer

hours are 8am to 5pm, Monday through Friday. The link to our virtual office space

can be found on our Google events calendar or by clicking the link below. 

Vist the GSC's Virtual Office

The GSC is Hiring!

The Gender and Sexuality Center is in the process of hiring student assistants for Fall

2021! Information about the position as well as information on how to apply can be

found by following the button below. For questions, please contact Grace at

gawojcik@oakland.edu or the GSC at gsc@oakland.edu.
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View Student Assistant Posting

GSC Satisfaction Survey

In order to gain a greater understanding of how often the campus community uses

and visits the Gender and Sexuality Center as well as ways to improve our offerings,

we ask that you please complete the anonymous survey below. Information collected

through the survey will be used to analyze ways the Gender and Sexuality Center

can better meet the needs of the campus population. Survey responses are

anonymous.

Take the Survey

Oakland University
Gender and Sexuality Center

Oakland Center, Room 47

312 Meadow Brook Road

Rochester, MI 48309-4454

(248) 370-4336

gsc@oakland.edu

oakland.edu/gsc

Manage your preferences or unsubscribe.
Not subscribed? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email in a browser.
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